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April 27,2011

Shoeb Uddin, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Lawrence

6 E. 6th Street
Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Mr. Uddin:

Thank you for your request for funding from KDOT’s Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) Set-
Aside Program for FY 2013. KDOT received requests totaling $5,564,787 for this year’s program and
awarded $4,000,000. Following the review of the applications and presentations, the KDOT ITS Set-
Aside Committee began the evaluation and ranking process. After a thorough review of the applications,
the committee’s final recommendations were based upon the overall average of the rankings for each
application. The recommended projects were then presented to the KDOT Program Review Committee

for final approval.

We appreciate the time and effort that was put into your application for the 23rd Street ITS Project. The
ITS Set-Aside Committee was also pleased with both the number of applications received and their
overall innovative nature. We are happy to announce that the ITS Set-Aside Committee has selected

your application for funding at the following amount:

Project Name ) Awarded Funds
23rd Street ITS Project $150,000

Thank you again for your time, effort and the project application that you submitted. We will be
contacting you in the near future to arrange a meeting to discuss both the project and the agreement
process in detail. If you have any questions or concerns about the ITS Set-Aside program, please contact
either myself at (785) 296-5652 or Ryan Lynch, ITS Engineering Associate, at (785) 296-3387.

Sincerely,
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Leslie Spencer Fowler

KDOT Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) Unit
ITS Program Manager

Email - leslie@ksdot.org

Office - (785) 296-5652



